
 

TOWN OF COLFAX 
December 19, 2017 

 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 

A special meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order at 5:30 pm by Dean Logslett.. 

Dean Logslett, Jason Klukas, and the clerk were present.  Gary Bjork was absent. 

Johnne Smalley and Kathy Stahl informed the board about several grant opportunities for 

improvements to Felland Park and Ferry Pit.   

Johnne was approved to write a Walmart grant for improvements to Felland Park. 

Kathy Stahl was approved to write a Rotary grant to remove invasive plants to protect the Park. 

There was also discussion regarding our reclamation plan for Ferry Pit.  Kathy was approved to 

tell Dunn County the town is interested for river public access purposes. 

Dean Logslett moved to adjourn.  Jason Klukas seconded the motion.  The meeting adjourned at 

6:34 p.m. 

Karen Myers 

Town Clerk 


